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2017 GCTMC Inc. Club Management  

President John Jones 0408 158 216 
Vice President Stephen Davies  tosteved@bigpond.net.au 0419 495 174 
Secretary Matt Sosimenko  matt@mpsconsulting.com.au 0438 957 225 
Treasurer Tony Taylor  tony6020@y7mail.com 0419 787 783 
Membership Officer Tony Taylor  tony6020@y7mail.com 0419 787 783 
Club Captain TBA  
Newsletter (acting) John Careless  rjcareless@gmail.com 0413 250 005 

Points Scorer Stephen Davies  tosteved@bigpond.net.au 0419 495 174 
CAMS Delegate Errol Bailey  errol.bailey@bigpond.com 0419 727 109 
Alternate CAMS Delegate Stephen Davies  tosteved@bigpond.net.au 0419 495 174 
Rally Panel Delegate Matt Sosimenko  matt@mpsconsulting.com.au 0438 957 225 
Property Officer TBA  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2017 GCTMC Inc. Calendar 

Month Date Event Name Venue Status Event Type Rd 
May 14 Khanacross Pimpama Club Khanacross 2 
June 4 Khanacross (NEW) Pimpama Club Khanacross 3 
July 2 Khanacross Pimpama Club Khanacross 4 
July 15   TBA Social Go Karts    
Aug 12 QRC 3 Imbil State Chôp Multiclub Rally 3 
Sept 3 Khanacross Pimpama Club Khanacross 5 
Oct 1 Sprint Rally Woodenbong Club Multiclub rally  

Nov 
5 

Khanacross 
 

Pimpama Club Khanacross 6 
Dec 2 Xmas party         



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The club really needs a 

club captain who has the 

ability to encourage 

participation and 

involvement by 

competitors, organisers 

or helpers.  

You do not need to be the 

organiser of events or 

even have great 

knowledge of motor sport 

event organisation.  

What is needed is a 

facilitator to help make 

things happen. If you 

think thatôs you please 

contact a member of the 

clubôs Executive. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Club meetings are held 
every third Wednesday 
night of the month.  
Meet at 6.30pm.  
Meals and drinks 
available.  
Next meeting will be at 
The Back Page Sports 
Bar & Grill, Market Street, 
Cararra on Wednesday 
night the 17th May. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The next event is on the 14th May.  
Tony Taylor is again the Clerk of the Course. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Yes the last Khanacross at Pimpama was rained out. A replacement event 

has been added on the 4th June; then the 2nd July already calendared.  
This is provided there are members who put their hand up as organisers 

and others willing to take the van to and from the track. 

 





 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cars & Coffee é  
Somewhere to take the 
love of your life é  

1st Saturday of the month: Turbo Drive, Coorparoo from 7.30am 
 

1st Sunday of the month: Three Figs Café Village Way just off 
Currumbin Creek Road from 8.00am 

 

2nd Sunday of the month:  
The Farm Byron Bay  

11 Ewingsdale Road from 8.30am 
 

                                                          3rd Saturday of the month: 
238 Mudgeeraba Road  

Mudgeeraba from 8.00am 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to our club members, event officials, Climatrol Air Conditioning, the 
Tenterfield Shire Council and the people of Urbenville who assisted with the 
conduct of the Climatrol Air Conditioning Urbenville Sprint Rally. These events 
take a lot of work and effort to organise. Thank you in particular to Matt 
Sosimenko, Katie Ainsworth, and again to Stephen Davies and John Careless. 
Congratulations to members Jeff and Holly Kilbride on winning the event. 

Thanks to Ryan Preston for some great 

photos and performing a road block as well. 











mailto:obrienrallysport@hotmail.com
















https://www.facebook.com/groups/1239294626184512/








https://www.cams.com.au/get-involved/officials/training



